
November 15, 1996 

"Ma" Willams Mobile Home Sales 
Hemet, CA 92545 

We wanted to write this letter to thank you for all of the help we received when we bought our 
new home from you. As you already know we lost our previous house to a fire earlier this year. 
On October 9th we came to you and bought our new Fleetwwod Home which was a model on 
your lot. You got our credit approved immediately and helped us get our Homeowners insurance. 
On October 23, just 14 days later you delivered the house to our property on the Pechange Indain 
Reservation. The drywall and the carpet were completed and on November 5, 1996 less than a 
month from the first time we cam to see you we were able to move into our new home. 

The entire procedure was done without any problems at all and you can be sure when we hear 
someone say theya re interested in buying a mobile home we will definitely tell them to come and 
see you at "Ma" Williams. 

Both my Son and myself really are enjoying our home and appreciate everything you did in 
helping us get it. 

Sincerely, 

Jessie H. 
Pechanga Indian Reservation 

  

 


